Sandy Springs Middle School

April 25, 2011
Dear Parents,

In Social Studies we have been studying the Aboriginal history of Australia. One of the topics that I have included in this study is that of the Stolen Generations. 

This is a period during the 1900’s where “half-caste” children were taken from their families and placed in homes, where they were taught about white Australia in the hope that full integration would take place.

As a part of this study we will read a true story about an Aboriginal lady who was taken from her family. I would also like to show the students the movie Rabbit-proof fence which is a true story about three young girls who are taken and then escape from one of these homes. The movie is rated PG (for emotional thematic material).

Please sign the form below and have your child bring the slip back to school by Monday May 2, 2011 giving them permission to watch this film. 

If you do not want your child to watch this film alternative work will be provided for them over the next two lessons.  

Thank you,

Christie Whaley

I  give/do not give (please circle) permission for my child ______________________ to watch the movie Rabbit-proof fence. I understand that the movie is rated PG for emotional thematic material.

Name: _____________________________________________

Signature: ___________________________________________

Date: _______________________________________________

